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From: Harpreet Mahi   
Sent: 2021/07/08 3:14 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; City Clerks Office <City.ClerksOffice@brampton.ca>; Medeiros, 
Martin - Councillor <Martin.Medeiros@brampton.ca>; Brown, Patrick - Mayor <Patrick.Brown@brampton.ca>; 
Whillans, Doug - Councillor <Doug.Whillans@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]No to proposal - CITY FILE: OZS-2020-0037 

Hello 

I do not want these building built behind our houses. I have been told to email you to register my NO. 

Kind regards 
HArpreet Kaur 


